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P. O. Box 757
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

March 20, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco Street

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

We are temporarily disconnecting the following well
due to its inability to produce.

Aztec Cooper #1 NW 18 29 11

Sincerely yours,

Rudy to
Dispatchers Superintendent

RM:vmn
ce: Aztec 0il and Gas Company
ir. N. P, Chesnutt
Mr. Ray Bynum
Mr., Roy Wetzel
Mr, T. A. Wilson
Mr. Vars Bates
Mr. Bruno Giovanini
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